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              20th April 2023 

Dear Families, 

 

You will be aware that members of the National Education Union (NEU) are taking industrial action on Thursday 27th 

April & Tuesday 2nd May 2023.  As with the previous industrial action it has become necessary to adjust our provision 

on both days. Therefore, the school will only open on these days for selected Year 11 and Year 13 students, and our 

Year 12 Biology students who are undertaking fieldwork on Thursday 27th April 2023. 

Years 7, 8. 9. 10 and 12 

School will be closed to students in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12, other than students whose parents have completed our 

questionnaire indicating that your son will be in school. Work will be made available online through google classroom.  

For Years 7, 8, 9, and 10 this will be set work for English, Maths and Science and some additional subjects. 

School meals 

There will be a free breakfast bagel available for those students attending school on Thursday 27th April & Tuesday 

2nd May 2023. Break and lunch service will be provided on both days. 

I will write to you all again should there be a change in any of the above arrangements. Thank you for your ongoing 

support and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions (admin@lns.org.uk). 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  Mr. M Schofield 

  Headteacher 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFhQCy8RESQOFPkKlof1oHWsyu4zh467F2lQuLN89CSYxsNQ/viewform

